From: Goodwin, Taylor < Taylor. Goodwin@vermont.gov >

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 2:23 PM

To: Samuelson, Jennifer < Jennifer.Samuelson@vermont.gov>

Subject: Save The Date: Governor's Annual School Safety Conference

Hi Jennifer.

My name is Taylor Goodwin and work on the AOE Operations team with Jill Briggs Campbell and Courtney O'Brien. Nice to virtually meet you!

I am passing along a blurb about the upcoming Governor's Annual School Safety Conference in September to all of our partners in hopes that they'll be able to share it to wider audiences. Would you be able to forward this to your communication networks? Thanks so much and please let me know if you have any questions!

Governor's Annual School Safety Conference – Save the Date, September 30, 2024

Vermont's Agency of Education, Department of Public Safety, and the Vermont School Safety Center are pleased to announce that the Governor's Annual School Safety Conference will be held on September 30, 2024. This all-day, in-person event will be held at the DoubleTree in Burlington, VT. The conference will include keynotes and breakout sessions presented by several of the country's foremost school safety experts and advocates, including Michele Gay, co-founder of Safe and Sound Schools, and Don Hough, Deputy Associate Director of the Cybersecurity Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA).

To register, please click on the conference registration link.

Please contact Taylor Goodwin (<u>taylor.goodwin@vermont.gov</u>), Safe and Healthy Schools Coordinator, with any questions.

Taylor Goodwin (she/her/hers)

Safe and Healthy Schools Coordinator Vermont Agency of Education taylor.goodwin@vermont.gov

(802) 828-4231

1 National Life Drive | Davis 5 | Montpelier, VT 05620-2501 Connect with AOE at <u>education.vermont.gov</u>